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AMERICAN LEGION 
Post 176 Springfield 

General Membership Meeting Agenda 
Tuesday, January 23, 2024 

 
 

 
 

 
1. Call to Order, Salute, Prayer, POW/MIA, Pledge of Allegiance 
2. Roll Call: Adjutant 
3. Commander’s Comments 
4. Presentation(s)   

a. Rose Kim, Quilts of Valor 
b. Michael Farabaugh – Children and Youth updates within 17th District 

5. Reports 
6. Unfinished Business 
7. New Business 
8. Closing Prayer, Salute 
9. Adjourn 

 
 

Voting Legionnaire Name and Title 

Kevin 
Gaddis, 
Commander 

 

Dennis 
Madtes,     
1st Vice 
Commander 

VA&R, Membership 

 

Randy 
Wheeler, 
2nd Vice 
Commander 

 

Children & Youth  
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Jay Byrun,          
3rd Vice 
Commander 

 

Americanism / Calendar 

Denise 
White,      
Post 
Adjutant 

EXCOM Minutes 

  

 

Roy Burton, 
Finance 
Officer,  

2023 Revenue & Expense Trends 

Cash in Bank:  $82,793.89 as of 8 January 2024 

Dentz Fund Balances:     

Cash in bank - $35K         

Edward Jones Account - $754,463.31 

as of 8 January    

 
Martie 
Soper,    
Judge 
Advocate 

 

By-Laws Discussion 

House Rules  

Code of Conduct 

Rev. Mark 
Arbeen, 
Chaplain 

 

Post-Everlasting update, sick members 

 

Scott 
Logan, 
Historian 

 

 

Royes 
Gernandt,         
Sgt-at-Arms 

Excused 
 
Kay Croll, 
Alternate 
 

 

Ali Nikolai,   
Service 
Officer 

Excused 
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Executive 
Committee 
at Large 
 
Mona 
Espinosa,  
1yr 
 
Joe Byrnes,  
2yr  
 
Angela 
Wilder 
3yr 
 

  

 

Marty 
Pfeifer,     
Past 
Commander 

 

 

Non-Voting Invited Attendees 

Charlie Mooney, 
General 
Manager 

Building Status 

Post Operations 

New Rental Policy and contracts effective 01.01.2024 

 

 

Linwood Jones,     
SAL 
Commander 

Upcoming SAL events:  

Tom Boltik,     
ALR Director  

Upcoming Riders Events 

 

Kim Palmer,    
Auxiliary 
President 

Excused 
 

Auxiliary Updates/Events 

 

Theron Patrick 

Excused 
 

Sent the following report:   

We have completed the six (6) Blood Drives at Post 176 in Springfield 
Virginia for the year 2023.  
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 The results for the year are a record 369 units collected with another 
record 70 units at the December Drive  

  

Our blood drives are a great service to the community, and to the Nation, 
for which the Post is and should be proud. It adds to our reputation and it 
provides an opportunity to welcome the community into the Post.   

  

The next blood drive is February 13, 2024.Be the One by giving a gift of 
life and love for Valentines Day 

 
6. Unfinished Business 

7. New Business  

8. Closing Prayer, Salute, Adjournment 


